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December 30, 1980-

/

Thomas M. Hill
i Director, Tailing Management

UNC Mining a;.d Milling
?.0. Box 3951-

Albuquerque, NM 87190

Dear Mr. Hill:

On January 31, 1980 UNC submitted documentation concerning your
alternative tailings disposal site investigation. My letter of'

Fabrc.ry 22, 1980 encouraged your . organization to expedite this
process as much as possibic. An interim letter progress report
was submitted on September 25, 1980. It is requested that a
formal progress report be submitted to our office documentina the

! progress on securing an alternative site for tailings disposal
and future plans associated with this investigation by
January 30, 1981.

Sincerely,

W A ; ,, w iv.

I

Environmental Program Manager
.

(p ,e[,g ?' Gerald W. Stewart '
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